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From the Headteacher 

The end of term is rapidly approaching, and the children are beginning to gear up for 
their long holiday. We're all hopeful that there may be some sunshine between now 

and then! 
  

Please remember to return your completed parent questionnaires- we have had some 

brilliant parents who managed to respond on the same day, but you do have until 
Thursday to get it back to school. Your opinion is important and we do value the 

feedback that we receive. 
  

You still have an opportunity to book your child into holiday club. The club is always a 
great deal of fun and runs from Monday 25th July until 2nd September, but is closed 

for two weeks from 15th August until 26th August. Please send any queries in to the 

school office. 
  

Mrs Long will email information to the Busy Bees parents about Garsington Opera, as 
soon as she receives it. 

  

Our Summer celebration has been incorporated into our Leavers' service, after an 
overwhelming response to our survey. We are looking forward to it, and will send out 

more detailed information next week.  
  

 Kites Club forms for September will be in the book bags today. Please do look for   

them! From September, Denise will be running the club every evening until 5pm.  Mr 
Sinton is going to university to start his teaching degree.  We wish him luck. 

  
Have a lovely weekend!   

 

Michelle Masters 

Key Dates for your Diary 
 

July 
5th  Transition Day 

 Induction for new 
parents 

6th  Garsington 

8th  Reports to parents 
13th Parents’ Evening 

(optional) 
16th  PTA family Disco 

20th Kites’ Disco 

21st Leavers’ Service 
and Summer 

Celebration 2pm 
 End of Term 3.05pm 

 
September 

5th School starts 

 8.50am 
 

  
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Well done to these children for 

their hard work this week 

 

 

 

 


